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I am writing to voice my strong opposition to HB3374. This measure would do nothing 

more than further reduce access adding more unnecessary hurdles between workers 

and the care they need to recover from their injuries. As it stands now, fewer and 

fewer providers are accepting Workers Comp claims. As workers patiently wait to be 

seen by a type A physician, their problems just get worse and harder to resolve. 

HB3374 will only exacerbate this growing lack of access to care. The system isn’t 

working as it is and HB3374 will only make matters worse for injured workers. 


